
June 2020

Dear Families,

Welcome to First Grade!  We thought that this information might be helpful for 
you to have so that you can avoid purchasing some unnecessary items, and still take 
advantage of the School Savings Sales in August.

In our classrooms children will share some materials, while other materials 
will be kept in your child’s (school supplied) supply box in their desk.  This has been 
found to be more efficient and leads itself to a smoother learning environment.  
For this reason, we are asking all parents to supply the following materials when 
school starts in September:

            3 dozen #2 sharpened pencils (Dixon  or Ticonderoga)
    1 box crayons (16 will be fine) – label

 1 box of 8 thick markers - label
 1 box of colored pencils – label (optional)
 1 pair scissors (blunt point Fiskars only) -label
 2 pocket folders (1 red and one blue for classroom use) -label
 2 Expo thin tip dry erase markers and an old sock to store them in – label
 2 Highlighters (2 different colors)

Please be sure to label the above noted school supplies with your child’s name.  Your 
child’s teacher may have other supplies that will be requested throughout the year.  
Thank you very much for your cooperation.  Enjoy the rest of the summer.  We look 
forward to meeting you and your child!

Sincerely,
First Grade Teachers

Wish List - Tissues, Anti-Bacterial Wipes
 

 


